
Archived: Friday, August 9, 2019 8:27:13 AM
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2019 4:52:31 PM
To: CRTeam; Tavia Tan; Heidi Costello; Pollie McCloskey
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact Us Web form
Sensitivity: Normal

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact Us
Date & Time: 08/08/2019 4:52 pm
Response #: 1426
Submitter ID: 30926
IP address: 97.113.115.81
Time to complete: 4 min. , 25 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Highland Terrace

2. (○) Email

3. Kathleen Russell

4. Not answered

5. Not answered

6. krussell@russell-gordon.com

7. To City Council  – I watched the video of the August 5 Council  meeting, specifically the section about Shoreline Place. I support Mayor Hall’s requests for revisions
and greater clarification that key points be included in the Development Agreement. Specifically:
-- language confirming the buildings along 160th will  remain at 65’ height (per concept) and not will  never be increased to the 80’ height of other buildings;
-- if Merlone-Geier or successor developer buys more land they will  be required to go through process again and not “fall  under same agreement” (“strike Item 34
entirely”);
-- no reduction in proposed retail/or if reduction of more than 10%, this must become an amendment;
-- parking stall  width changed to 8’ wide (instead of 7-1/2’);
-- language confirming access to Central Market will  be preserved;

Sincerely,
Kathleen Russell
Shoreline Resident

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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